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American Red Cross
Denver Chapter
Ken Copen
Director, Health & Safety
444 Sherman Street
Denver, CO 80203

Dear Ken,

This letter is to introduce Dr. Diane Little to your chapter. Diane served as a member of our
Medical Advisory Committee for our Health Fair Expo project from 1991 - 1994. In her
capacity as the representative for psychological services on the Medical Advisory Committee,
Diane was instrumental in developing and deploying a stress reduction screening station. Thanks
to Diane’s efforts literally thousands of individuals were provided with information on how to
identify and reduce their stress levels.

Diane demonstrated significant commitment to this organization in her capacity as a member of
the Medical Advisory Committee, providing, hundreds of hours of service to insure that the
Health Fair Expo was able to deploy the new Stress Reduction Learning Center.

Diane made a major commitment of time to the Medical Advisory Committee for Health Fair
Expo. In addition to her work as the sub-committee chairman for the stress reduction
screenings, Diane provided valuable insights and resources to the medical committee at large.

During her four years here at the Los Angeles Chapter, Diane has demonstrated her commitment
to the American Red Cross on numerous occasions. In addition to her significant contributions
to the Los Angeles Chapter, Diane also proved to be a real pleasure to work with. Diane has
indicated that she will be relocating to the Denver/Bnulder area and has asked me to make this
letter of introduction available, as she would like to continue her Red Cross service.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions.

Sincsgely,
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= John M. Pacheco

Director

Health & Education Services
cc: Diane Little, Ph.D.

@ Partner in the Annual United Way Campaign

Unteas Vieay



